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Dear Lyon: 
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(To Dr. Irving P. Lyon, Buffalo) 

1 w. Franklin St. , Baltimore, 
Feb. lOth, 1899. 

The paper is in plenty of time. I ·will have the proof sent to you. 
If you send me the additional Russ ian abstract I will have it inserted at the 

proper place. 

With kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

VfiTI Osler 

P.s. I have just finiShed reading your paper. It is excellent in 
everyway, and will be quoted, I thinl-r, as a standard article on the question. 


